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Transport for NSW 

Turrella Station Upgrade 
Community Update 

Transport Access Program 
March 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Eora Nations as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

Finishing work at Turrella Station 
Last year, Transport for NSW completed 
accessibility upgrades at Turrella Station to 
improve access and safety for people with 
disability or limited mobility, and parents and 
carers with prams. 
We now need to conduct investigation work 
around the station to prepare for upcoming 
relocation of utilities in the area. 

When we’ll be working 
Investigation work will be undertaken on 
Tuesday 25 March outside Turrella Station, at 
the corner of Reede and Turrella Street, 
between 8.30am and 3.00pm. 

What will this mean for you? 
There will be a partial lane closure on Turrella 
Street from 9.00am until 2.30pm.  
You may notice: 
• traffic controllers and signage 
• partial lane closures and reduced speed 

limits. 

Vehicle and pedestrian access will be 
maintained at all times and traffic control will be 
available to assist pedestrian movements during 
work hours. 
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Transport for NSW 

Location of work     Key:  Location of work 

Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au   

transport.nsw.gov.au/turrella 

Want to learn more about projects in your area? 
Scan the QR Code. 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download 
the app Live Traffic NSW 
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